September 9, 1958

Professor José Ferrater More
Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pa,

Dear Professor Ferrater Mom:

VWelcome back to home base! I trust you have had tili the end a
wonderful stay in Xurope,

This is to remind you that although classes are officially set
to begin on September 25, we continue an established tradition here
by starting graduate courses a week later, or Thursday, October 2.
¥e sImll look forward to seeing you then. As you requested, we have
schednled your course to bdbe held from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m., on Thursdays.

As our new building is atill a library-castle in the air, we are
doing what we can by sharing offices. May I ask you to share Rend
Girard's?! As you know, Een® will be at Bryn Mawr on Thursdays: much
to his regret, he will miss your visits to Johne Hopkine, but he will
feel better about it if you will make yourself a2t home in his quarters,

My best greetings.
Cordislly,

Justllar Spten

Fathan Edelman
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